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Mr. George Tsereteli 

President

OSCE Parliamentary Assembly

Dear Mr. President,

The Central Election Commission of the Republic of Uzbekistan expresses its 

respect to You and to the OSCE Parliamentary Assembly and has the honor to inform you 

that elections to the Legislative Chamber of the Oliy Majlis of the Republic of Uzbekistan 

will be held on December 22, 2019.

In this regard, it is my particular pleasure to convey invitation in sending 

international observers for the parliamentary elections.

In accordance with the election legislation of the Republic of Uzbekistan, 

international observers are accredited by the Central Election Commission on the proposal 

of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Uzbekistan.

Documents needed to be sent to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs: official letter, 

copies of identification documents, electronic photos (JPG, at least 100 KB, 600x600 px) 

and filled application forms (attached). The deadline for submitting documents is 

December 7, 2019.

For additional information and assistance, please contact the International Relations 

Department of the CEC Secretariat (Boburmirzo Ismoilov, tel: +99871 239 87 86, 

mob: +99897 766 54 48, e-mail: cecuz@mail.ru).

Taking this opportunity, I express hope for further fruitful cooperation between 

the OSCE Parliamentary Assembly and the CEC of Uzbekistan.

Sincerely,

Chairperson

Central Election Commission 

of the Republic of Uzbekistan
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